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Help us keep your 
care affordable  
and accessible



Dear patient,

Thank you for reading this important information. We have always 
strived to provide high quality, affordable care to our patients. We value 
our patients, and we consider it a privilege to provide healthcare to 
you. If you also value our service, please support us in asking the NSW 
Government to provide a payroll tax exemption to general practices. 

Due to recent changes in the application of payroll tax, general practices 
potentially face substantial tax bills. As a result, many practices will be 
forced to close their doors, or pass on costs to their patients by reducing 
bulk billing and/or increasing fees. 

We don’t want our patients impacted by this greedy tax grab. Please tell 
the NSW Government to provide a tax exemption to general practices by 
filling in a payroll tax postcard. Ask the receptionist for more details. 

Do you support affordable, 
quality care? 

Fill in your details on the 
postcard and tell the NSW 
Government to exempt general 
practices from payroll tax.
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Payroll tax – 
who pays the price? 

PATIENTS

HELP GPS FIGHT PAYROLL TAX – TAKE A POSTCARD


